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2019 W2 Information
Printed W2 Forms
Printed W2 forms will be mailed via the United States Postal Service, to the address 
listed on file, on or before January 31, 2020. If you have not received your hard copy by 
February 14, 2020, please contact the Payroll Department via email at 
payrollsupport@drivelineretail.com. 

How to Access Your W2 in ADP
In addition to the mailed copy, W2s will also be available electronically through the My 
ADP site after January 21, 2020. To login to your account, go to 
https://my.adp.com/static/redbox/login.html. Your employee login page will appear for 
you to enter your user ID and password.

If you have forgotten your password, select the I Forgot My Password link.

If you are a new user, click the New User link and follow the instructions on 
screen.

Once you are logged in, go to the Pay tab on the right and select Tax Statements. 

Questions?
Instructions for accessing your ADP Self-Service account are located on the Forms 
Depot. If you need any additional assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
payrollsupport@drivelineretail.com. 
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